
HR  Schmidt  meets
representatives  of  Dutch
Parliament  Foreign  Affairs
Committee

High Representative Christian Schmidt and his Principal Deputy
Michael Scanlan met today in Sarajevo with a delegation of the
Foreign Affairs Committee of the Dutch Parliament to discuss
the  current  situation  in  Bosnia  and  Herzegovina.  The
functioning  of  State  institutions  is  essential  for  BiH’s
ability  to  tackle  the  economic  and  political  challenges.
Institutions must work to help their citizens, said the High
Representative.
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